
Citizens for Protecting Our Northern Waterways (CPONW)

Financial Support (2023)

We are grateful for the generous support from the following organizations:

FISH AND WILDLIFE ENHANCEMENT FUND - provided grant funding for our 2022/2023

outreach efforts

Kelsey Watershed District – provided financial support for our outreach efforts

Rural Municipality of Kelsey – provided financial support for our outreach efforts


